
 

   

 

3rd April 2025 

Dear Parent, 

I am delighted that you have chosen Wimbledon High School for your daughter’s 
education and want to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Girls’ Day 
School Trust, at the start of what promises to be an exciting new chapter in her life. 
Our mission of helping girls learn without limits, so that they go on to lead lives 
without limits, brings incredible opportunities for innovation and excellence.   
 
I am writing with details of the fees at school for the academic year 2025/2026 at 
Wimbledon High School. 
 
Delivering an irresistible education alongside value for money continues to be our 
priority amidst an unprecedented time of financial change for parents investing in 
independent education, following the introduction of VAT on fees in January. 
Additionally, the GDST faces increasing costs from April onwards with the removal 
of business rates relief and an increase in employer National Insurance 
contributions.  
 
Being a family of high-performing schools provides us with the resilience to 
manage external pressures and minimise the financial impact of these changes by 
applying the benefits of our size and scale to keep fees as affordable as we 
possibly can. We were pleased that in January 2025, Telegraph Money recognised 
GDST schools as among the best value for money based on academic 
achievements and fees.  
 
Our schools work tirelessly to ensure that your decision to invest in a GDST 
education provides your daughter with the very best, both in and out of the 
classroom, with the ambition of supporting her to reach her full potential. As a not-
for-profit organisation, we reinvest all income and fees received into the 
educational experience provided by our schools. Our latest global research paper, 
the GDST Insights Report and Framework: Designing the Future of Girls’ 
Education, emphasises the importance of creating learning environments where 

https://www.gdst.net/gdst-insights-report/
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the needs of girls come first, providing learning experiences that build confident, 
happy and fearless young women.  

We are grateful for your commitment to your daughter’s education at Wimbledon 
High School. We recognise the significant financial commitment and sacrifice 
many families make to send their daughters to one of our schools. We look 
forward to the start of our partnership with you, as parents and guardians, in the 
coming academic year. 

 

With kind regards, 

 
 

Cheryl Giovannoni 
Chief Executive 
 

 Termly school fees Termly lunch fees 

Reception to Year 6 £7,476 £312 

Year 7 to Year 11 £9,619 £331 

Year 12 and Year 13 £9,619 N/A 
 

The fees detailed in the table above are inclusive of VAT where applicable. Please 
find attached a copy of the GDST’s Terms and Conditions. If you have any 
questions about these Terms and Conditions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Fees Department on feesdepartment@wes.gdst.net 
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